
(DRAFT) FIRE WARD Minutes 
4/16/18 

The meeting started at 6:30 p.m. at union station.  In attendance were: 

      Lloyd Hackeman 
      Tim Taylor 

Fred Cummings resignation was received effective 3/31/18. 

Ken Wheeler has expressed interest in becoming a fire ward.  A motion was made by Tim to fill the 
remainder of the term for the vacant position with Ken Wheeler and seconded by Lloyd.  This term 
would end in 2020. 

Ken has been a firefighter as well as an Enfield resident for 40 years.  It was agreed that Ken has no 
particular agenda and would work along with the others to work with everyone’s best interests in mind. 

This request will be relayed to the town for consideration. 

The next meeting will be in May.  Date will be set after selectmen affirm a new fire ward. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m. 
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